
Year 4 

Newsletter 14th October, 2022 

With Ms. Heather 

Literacy 

We have learned to:  Read, write and 
speak with better accuracy. 
 
We are moving into the realm of Syl-

labic Poetry, namely Haikus. We have 

learned about the life of Satoshi Tajiri. 

Students have done very well in their 

spelling test  this week. Majority of 

the class scored 60% , a few scored 

90%, and two brilliant children scor-

ing 100%. Keep up the good work. 

Maths 

We have learned to: 

We have continued practicing 

Measures and Data—Telling time, 

converting time into words and 

from digital to analogue times. 

We are also delving into the past  

regarding numbers—Roman nu-

merals are  our focus next week. 

 

Science 

We have learned to: 

Students are on a new unit: 

Matter—States of Matter Liquid 

Solid and gas. 

We watched an inspiring video on 

changing states of matter and will 

be doing several experiments over 

the next few lessons. 

 

NOTICES 

 Students must wear their swimming costume under their 

PE clothes on their swimming days. They are required to 

have:  

Goggles, swimming cap, wetsuit styled bathing costume;  

slippers to walk safely around the pool; a towel;  

a plastic bag to keep the wet swimwear and towel in;  

dry underwear, socks and shoes to wear for the rest of 

the day.  

Pool safety and cleanliness is paramount. 

Reminders 

Assessment week begins 24th October 
2022 

Saturday 29th October 2022—The School 
Fair Public Event 

Please join us, and bring family and friends. 

Monday 31st October 2022—Halloween dress 
up. (Optional)  

 


